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Genevieve Davis, Northeast Fisheries Science Center

Genevieve has been an active member of the NARWC and research community for over 12 years.  She

previously served on the NARWC board as the Student Representative, and currently is on the board as

the NMFS Liaison.  She's attended the NARWC meeting every year since 2011, when she started working

at the Northeast Fisheries Science Center, and has been an active presenter, or co-author at the annual

meeting over the last seven years.  Her research focuses on passive acoustic monitoring, contributing to

our understanding of NARW distributions, movements, and calling behavior. She's actively working with

a team to create an acoustic detections database for the NARWC. Additionally, she helped establish the

current implementation of NARW Slow Zones, based off of near real-time acoustic detections from the

Robots4Whales system.

Christin Khan, Northeast Fisheries Science Center

Christin Khan is a marine mammal scientist at the NOAA Northeast Fisheries Science Center in Woods

Hole. Dedicated to making a positive impact in the world, she is a passionate conservationist and AI

enthusiast with a deep commitment to protecting North Atlantic right whales. Her work focuses on

leveraging cutting-edge technology and extensive partnerships to drive real-world change in the field of

marine conservation. Currently she is focused on creating an operational system to detect whales with

VHR satellite imagery and solving the geolocation challenges around the development of on-demand

fishing.


